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Parent / Guardian 
Notices 

Thursday, October 17, 2024 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

What’s New? 
 
Parent / Teacher / Student Conferences: The scheduler for Parent / Teacher / Student Conferences is now 

closed to give teachers time to prepare. Please contact teachers directly if you would like to meet with them. 

 

Curling! The meeting and registration have been moved to Friday, October 25th at lunch time. Meet in Room 

225 (EAL room), bring your lunch. All players welcome, both new and veteran. The season runs from 

November to March. 

 
 

In Case You Missed It: 
 

2024 / 2025 BJM School Fees: My School Bucks is a website that we use to communicate fee amounts, as well 

as provide an easy-to-use on-line payment option.  You will soon receive emails from My School Bucks; each 

fee will trigger an individual email.  (A full statement will shortly follow.) 

If paying on-line is not for you, stop by BJM’s Main Office where we accept cash, debit, and cheques (made out 

to ‘BJM High School’).  (Cheques are only accepted until May 1st). 

BJM Main Office hours are 8am – 4pm, except for early dismissal Thursdays, the office is closed in the 

afternoon.  

Even if you plan on paying in person, My School Bucks is a great way of checking on the status of your fees. 

Please go to the site and ensure that you have an account set-up, with your student(s) attached to your 

profile. 

A few things to note: 

- There are still quite a few overdue fees, please go to My School Bucks and make a payment or 2 before 

we add on to your account. 

- Fees are due March 15, 2025. 

- ALL school fees must be paid before participating in BJM Graduation 2025. 

 
School Wins Twice is Back!  Click here for more info and to purchase tickets. 

 

Easter Europe 2025 Trip: Parent Meeting will be Monday, October 21st at 7pm in the BJM Theatre.  All 

students MUST attend with a parent/guardian present.  Make sure all your forms are submitted.  Check with 

the chaperones if you have questions. 

 
Halloweening for Hunger sign up begins in the commons Monday at lunch!! Get your group ready!!! You can 
also sign up with Mme Kelln in room 157! 
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A Message from Ms. Fenrich, BJM Principal: 

Thank you for the great month of September....It was a month filled with new academic courses, meeting new 

friends, and fun activities to kick off the school year.  

A special thank you to our coaches, club directors, and staff organizers for allowing our students to participate 

in many events that make our school a better place. 

Important Information and Upcoming Events: 

 Thursday, October 17 – Student –Parent-Teacher Conferences  

  4 – 5:45 PM and 6:30 – 8:30 PM 

 Friday, October 18 – Student-Parent-Teacher Conferences 

  8:30 – 12:30 PM 

  No School for Students 

  Interviews will be booked via EDSBY.  An EDSBY notification will come out when the scheduler  

  opens. 

 Monday, October 21st – CSCC Meeting  

  6:30 PM BJM Commons.  All parents are welcome. 

 Tuesday, October 22nd – Fall Awards – St. Anne’s Church 

  11:00 AM – Award Winners & Families are invited to celebrate their students.  

 Thursday, October 24th – Early Dismissal 

  The staff will participate in professional learning in the afternoon. 

 Tuesday, October 29th - School-wide Lockdown at 9:45 AM 

 Wednesday, November 6th – Take our Kids to Work Day  

  GRADE 9’s only 

  Parent communication to follow via email and EDSBY. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Click on the links below for information: 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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